
“Parents who seek fee concession for only Single Girl or Two Girl Child in family may submit their 

application with an affidavit that there is no male child in the family, up to 20.04.25. “ 

Note: Concession is from class VI onwards.  

Sample affidavit is available in the school website in the document centre. 


